
      

 

Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council 

Proposal to Amalgamate Daylesford Infant School and Chapel Fields Junior 

School 

Notice is given that Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council, Council House, Manor 
Square, Solihull B91 3QB, intends to amalgamate Daylesford Infant School and 
Chapel Fields Junior School. 

The proposal will be implemented through the discontinuance of Daylesford Infant 
School, Lyndon Road, Solihull, B92 7QW from 31 August 2018 and through a 
prescribed alteration to expand and change the age range of Chapel Fields Junior 
School, Lyndon Road, Solihull B92 7QF from 1 September 2018. 

It is proposed that the children on roll at Daylesford Infant School at the time it closes 
will be guaranteed a place at the expanded Chapel Fields Junior School.  Admission 
may be sought to other schools which have places available. 

The proposal to close Daylesford Infant School is related to the proposal to expand 
and alter the age range of Chapel Fields Junior School to a 3 form entry primary 
school catering for pupils age 3 to 11. The capacity of the expanded school will be 
630 pupils and initially it will be located across the two existing school sites.  The 
expanded school will have an admission limit of 90 pupils in each year group. 

This notice is an extract from the complete proposals.  Copies of the complete 
proposals can be obtained from: School Place Planning Team, Children’s Services 
and Skills, Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council, Council House, Manor Square, 
Solihull B91 3QB or viewed on the Council website www.solihull.gov.uk/consultation. 

Within four weeks from the date of publication of these proposals, any person may 
object to, support or comment on the proposals.  Anyone who wishes to make 
representations about these proposals should either make comments by writing to 
the School Place Planning Team at the above postal address or by emailing 
researchandpolicy@solihull.gov.uk.  

Signed: Sally Hodges Director of Children’s Services 

Date: 22 January 2018 
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